
Year 10 Virtual Parents’ Evening   Thursday 12th January  2022 – 4pm – 8pm 

Parents’ Evenings are an opportunity to talk about your child's engagement and 
progress with their subject teachers. 

As usual, staff will be available for discussion by appointment.  These appointments 
will be 5 minutes long and you can make appointments via the school INSIGHT 
parent app. 

 Please prioritise the staff you wish to see.  It may not be possible to have 
appointments with all of them. 

 If there are two teachers for a subject please check with your son/daughter 
which one you should be making an appointment with.  

 Leave at least 5 minutes between appointments so that you are able to find 
the hyperlink for the next meeting 

 We expect that your son/daughter will accompany you during the evening. 
 A reminder that parents must attend each meeting on time because we have 

to adhere to strict timings to enable us to stick to the schedule. 

In order for the evening to be successful, may I suggest you read the Protocols for 
Virtual Parents’ Evenings which will explain further how the evening will work. 

Please test the technology before the meetings so that you can join on time  

Please click here to test how Google Meet works.  Click, type your name, and allow 
camera/sound and you should be able to see yourself. If you can then everything is 
in place for the meetings. 

The hyperlinks for each meeting will be emailed to parents on the morning of the 
meeting and will be found on a pdf attached to it. The links will be next to the 
teachers name on the pdf they will also be published on INSIGHT for you. At the 
time of your appointment simply click on the link and you will be taken to the virtual 
meeting. 

If we need to update you on the evening we will do so via this page on the school 
website 

We look forward to seeing you online.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr M Knight 

 

http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AV4AAAR56WsAAAAAAAAAAAJR5z4AAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjkLOoZTgRFNcaR8emE93jDq6hfwAXNZc/1/xgAyYLifv6H4fol2seB0ZA/aHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xVHAwWWFHLXg2RjVfeEUxbjhnZVNzY2dfRVpzYThPLUc1YTFzTjl0WDRZZy9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5n
http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AV4AAAR56WsAAAAAAAAAAAJR5z4AAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjkLOoZTgRFNcaR8emE93jDq6hfwAXNZc/1/xgAyYLifv6H4fol2seB0ZA/aHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xVHAwWWFHLXg2RjVfeEUxbjhnZVNzY2dfRVpzYThPLUc1YTFzTjl0WDRZZy9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5n
http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AV4AAAR56WsAAAAAAAAAAAJR5z4AAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjkLOoZTgRFNcaR8emE93jDq6hfwAXNZc/2/fcnQvcBzRtop2PqcOGu3mA/aHR0cDovL21lZXQuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9tbmktcmlvdi1vcmc
http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AV4AAAR56WsAAAAAAAAAAAJR5z4AAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjkLOoZTgRFNcaR8emE93jDq6hfwAXNZc/3/xp3oqySKACdPiMmfSipAMA/aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud2lsZGVybi5oYW50cy5zY2gudWsvbmV3cy95ZWFyLTExLXBhcmVudHMtZXZlbmluZy1pbmZvcm1hdGlvbi1wYWdlLw
http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AV4AAAR56WsAAAAAAAAAAAJR5z4AAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjkLOoZTgRFNcaR8emE93jDq6hfwAXNZc/3/xp3oqySKACdPiMmfSipAMA/aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud2lsZGVybi5oYW50cy5zY2gudWsvbmV3cy95ZWFyLTExLXBhcmVudHMtZXZlbmluZy1pbmZvcm1hdGlvbi1wYWdlLw

